
HUNTING  

IN PROGRESS 
 

The Friends of Hopewell Valley Open Space are 

conducting a controlled Deer Management Program 

to protect the health of this forest.  The preserve will 

be closed to all other activities on designated days. 
 

 

PRESERVE WILL BE  

CLOSED FROM  

September 14, 2024 - 

February 15, 2025 
 

 

 

APPROVED HUNTERS ONLY 
 

APPROVED HUNTERS MUST CARRY A SIGNED PERMISSION 

LETTER AND DISPLAY A DASHBOARD PARKING PERMIT 
 

 

Legal hunting hours:  ½ hour before sunrise to ½ hour after sunset 

 

Please contact Michael Van Clef, Stewardship Director,  

with any questions at (609) 730-1560 or mvanclef@fohvos.org 

 

 

2024/2025 Deer Management Program – Arena Preserve 


